IMPORTANT NOTICE TO THE STUDENTS

Date: 13 November 2017

Al students of 1% to 5t year (2017 to 2013 Batch) and Old Batches
(2011 & 2012 Batch) are hereby informed that they are required o
check their respective paper codes (Regular & Re-appear) for
which they have registered for the End Term Theory Examinaiton,
November — December 2017 in the appearing list issued by GGS IP

" University on 13th November 2017 and available on www.ipu.ac.in,

If found any discrepancy, may please bring into the notice of

Examination Cell, ALS Delhi by tomorrow i.e. 14t November 2017.
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